Please vote in favor of HB 2417!
My daughters mother suffers from from schizophrenia.

Before she was diagnosed and treated appropriately, she had many unfortunate and frightening run ins with police over a 3 year
period, that most certainly would have been more appropriately handled by someone more trained in social and/or medical services.

Thank you!
-XE



